
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Excavation Permit Renewal 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Sweden will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 6:15 PM at the Town Hall, 18 State 

Street, Brockport, NY 14420, for the purpose of reviewing the application from Iroquois 

Rock Products, Inc. to renew their Excavation Permit in the Town of Sweden. 

 

The complete application, maps, and copies of current permits are on file and available 

for public inspection during normal business hours at the Office of the Town Clerk. 

 

      BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 

      TOWN OF SWEDEN 

      MONROE COUNTY NEW YORK 

      Karen M. Sweeting, Town Clerk 


